
 

Sent: Friday, 18 October 2013 6:01 PM 
To: Anti-Dumping Commission Operations 2 

Subject: ANTI DUMPING NOTICE 

 

Dear Scott, 

When considering the anti-dumping submission be Australian Paper that is Nippon Daishou the 

following should be considered. 

1. This organization almost has a total monopoly in Australia in the area of fine paper and 

stationery in that it has taken almost every importer, manufacturer and wholesaler over in 

an effort to force it’s products on the market. 

2. This organization does not made a real 100% post-consumer recycled copy paper but has 

taken over the importers of this product and stopped the importation. 

3. This organization sells some stationery products below the cost of local manufacture. 

4. This organization is subject to  a local boycott due to its policy of using old growth wood 

chip, some illegally logged World Heritage Forest and its shocking reputation in relation to 

sustainability. 

5. This organization does not consider it necessary not to pollute and dumps chemical waste 

into our ocean. 

6. The importation of real 100% post-consumer recycled paper manufactured in for example, 

paper mills in Europe, with a closed loop whitening system with an absolutely minimal 

carbon foot print should be applauded as such a sustainable product is not made in Australia 

nor will it be with the current monopoly system of manufacture here. All made from 

recovered paper with no mill broke or wood chip content. 

7. Recently the president on Nippon paper was forced to resign as he took the blame  for lying 

about paper being recycled when it wasn’t. 

 

I think that all illegally logged wood chip products should be seized upon importation inclusive of 

Nippon Paper Daihou products (Australian Paper). (Not Australian at all). 

Regards, 

 

Michael Perroux 

Ecocern Pty Ltd.  

 
 


